
From: Joel Waxdeck
To: Fanny Ludwig; Kelley Halverson
Cc: Bob Vinn; Rick Teczon; Paul Spence; Deborah Davis; Steve Stewart
Subject: FW: Letter regarding Water Board oversight - Old Train Depot Site, Livermore (SFBRWQCB Case No. 01S0831,

Global ID T10000016758)
Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 2:28:08 PM

From: Gamboa, Sherry@Waterboards <Sherry.Gamboa@Waterboards.ca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 10:35 PM
To: Bob Vinn <bgvinn@cityoflivermore.net>
Cc: Joel Waxdeck <jhwaxdeck@cityoflivermore.net>; Rick Teczon <rteczon@cityoflivermore.net>
Subject: RE: Letter regarding Water Board oversight - Old Train Depot Site, Livermore (SFBRWQCB
Case No. 01S0831, Global ID T10000016758)

Exercise Caution: This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from
untrusted sources.

Hello Mr. Vinn,

I received the July 22, 2021 letter you sent regarding oversight for the Old Train Depot Site. As stated 
in the letter, Water Board staff met with representatives of the City of Livermore and its consultant, 
Pangea, on July 12, 2021, to discuss preliminary comments on the Interim Remedial Action Plan
(IRAP). We are satisfied with the level of response the City and Pangea are providing and thank you 
for your cooperation. Please let us know when to expect the responses to the preliminary 
comments.

This letter and this email will be uploaded to GeoTracker for the public record.

Thank you,

Sherry Gamboa
Water Resource Control Engineer
SF Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
1515 Clay Street
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Oakland, CA 94612

From: Bob Vinn <bgvinn@cityoflivermore.net> 
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 9:49 PM
To: Gamboa, Sherry@Waterboards <Sherry.Gamboa@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Cc: Joel Waxdeck <jhwaxdeck@cityoflivermore.net>; Rick Teczon <rteczon@cityoflivermore.net>
Subject: Letter regarding Water Board oversight - Old Train Depot Site, Livermore (SFBRWQCB Case
No. 01S0831, Global ID T10000016758)

EXTERNAL:

Hi Sherry,

Please see the attached letter about the subject site.

Thanks

Bob Vinn
City Engineer
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